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Attendance-a polite reminder 
 

Please be reminded that it is very important for 

children to arrive on time at the start of every 

day. Lessons begin promptly at 9.00am- straight 

after register at 8.55am. If children arrive late, 

they miss the start of day teaching and input. 

This needs to be repeated to children, who 

then need to catch up, causing impact on the 

rest of the working groups.  

We understand that sometimes circumstances 

cause us to be late but, when frequent, your 

child will be missing quality learning time and 

key concepts taught and reviewed over the 

week. Please do try to arrive on time. 

EASTER SERVICE DATES 

 

29th March - Maundy Thursday - Mass with 

foot- washing ritual in St Thomas Apostle 

Church, Claughton at 7.00 pm  

 

30th March - Good Friday – 3.00 pm 

Commemoration of our Lord's Passion at St 

Francis Church, Hill Chapel 

 

 31st March -  Easter Vigil - Mass in St 

Thomas Apostle Church, Claughton at 8.00 

pm  

 

 Ist April - Easter Sunday - Mass at 10.30 am 

in St Francis Church, Hill Chapel 

 

Parishioners at St.Francis’ Hill Chapel have 

kindly asked for more volunteers to serve 

refreshments after Mass. If any of you think 

you can help, please contact school.  

We are looking for more volunteers to help 

with children’s Liturgy on a Sunday. Full 

guidance and resources will be given. 

Anyone interested can contact Mrs 

Rossall. 

Many thanks. 

PTFA EVENTS 
 
Come along to Family Easter Bingo at 

Whittingham Social Club on Wednesday 28th 

March. Arrive at 5.45pm for a 6.00pm prompt 

start. Tickets available on the door- £1 per book 

or £5 for a full book of 6. 

 

Spring Social tickets still available. The Spring 

Social is a fabulous fundraiser and will be on 

Saturday 28th April at The Marriott Hotel, 

Preston. 

 

We have nearly raised enough funds to 

purchase the outdoor Amphitheatre! 

Thank you to our PTFA.  

 

The next meeting will be on Wednesday 

14th March. New members are always 

welcome. Please enquire if you would like 

Come and join us in school 
 

22nd March: KS1 Palm Liturgy in Church at 

2.30pm –families and friends all Welcome! 

 

28th March:  Family Easter Bingo 6.00pm start 

at Whittingham Social Club 

Families and friends are all invited to attend 

our very special class assemblies and Palm 

Liturgy. Class assemblies are as follows: 

 

26th March:  9.00am:   Pendle Class assembly

                              The Last Supper 

27th March:  9.00am:   Parlick Class assembly

                            Garden of Gethsemane 

28th March:  9.00am:   Fairsnape Class 

assembly                 The Stations of the Cross 

29th March:  9.00am:   Beacon Class assembly

                           The Resurrection of Christ 

 


